Angela Foster — # Q).S
From: John Redmond C)Q

Sent: 29 May 2018 11:24
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Proposed level crossing at Robertsbridge

To: The Secretary of State for Transport

[ would like to add my objection to the many you have already received regarding the proposed level crossing on the
A21 at Robertsbridge.

Having spent enormous sums on removing the bottleneck at Pembury to then add a new bottleneck at
Robertsbridge at the behest of a small group of railway enthusiasts, makes absolutely no sense. The Coastal Towns
and Hastings in particular, desperately need real improvements in infrastructure, not a ‘ one step forward and two
steps back’ approach. A little joined up thinking would be welcome.

Sincerely

lohn Redmond
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